
December 16, 2021 

Mike Schonherr 
Director, Strategic Agreements 
PG&E Power Generation Department 
245 Market Street 
Mail Code N11E 
San Francisco, CA 94105 

Re: Potter Valley Proiect (Proiect No. 77) - Support for Adiusting PVP Operations 

Dear Mr Schonherr; 

This support letter is submitted by the eight Water Agency Contractors and Marin 

Municipal Water District (Water Contractors) who purchase water from the Sonoma County Water 

Agency (Sonoma Water) in accordance with various existing contractual agreements. The Water 

Contractors include the Cities of Cotati, Petaluma, Rohnert Park, Santa Rosa, Sonoma, Town of 

Windsor, the North Marin and Valley of the Moon Water Districts and the Marin Municipal Water 

District. The Water Contactors are collectively responsible for providing drinking water service to 

over 600,000 people in Sonoma and Marin Counties. 

To this end, the Water Contractors are in full support of the request by Mendocino County 

Inland Water & Power Commission (IWPC) and Sonoma Water on December 14, 2021 {attached) 

to adjust Potter Valley Project operations through March 8, 2022. We ask PG&E to act as quickly 

as possible to address the request made by IWPC and Sonoma Water. 

Cc: sshapiro@downeybrand.com 

DM:tk 

Respectfully submitted, 

Susan Harvey, 
City of Cotati Council Member 
Chair, Water Advisory Committee 
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